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Holidays 

 
The term dates have now been sent home. 

Holidays should be booked within the school 

dates. If a holiday is taken outside of those 

dates then a penalty notice will be issued in 

accordance with  Local Authority guidelines. 

HEADTEACHER AWARD 

 

 
Congratulations to the following children             

who have achieved Head Teacher Award this 

week: 

 

Eva Barnes                             RH            

Shea O’Rourke                       RH 

Lucia Blackham                      2W       

Muhammed Olugbade             2W 

Laurence Matthew-Smith      2W 

Joyce Xie                             2H 

 

 

Own Clothes Day 

 
On Friday 21st  June, all children can wear 

their own clothes to school in return for a 

bottle to support our Bottle Tombola at the 

Summer Fayre. Reminder – if you are bringing 

wine or beer then please hand directly to the 

class teacher. Thank you. 

 

 
 

Upcoming Events 

 
Mon 24 Jun    Nursery Garden Party 

                       (new children) 

 

Mon 24 Jun    Nursery closed (new visits) 

 

Tue  25 Jun    New Nursery Parent Meeting 

                       3.30pm 

                       New Reception Parent Meeting 

                       5.30pm   

Thu  27 Jun    Soccer Aid 

 

Fri   28 Jun    Summer Fayre 

 

Mon  1   Jul     Y2 Parent Junior School 

                       Walkaround 9.15am 

 

Thu  4   Jul    Y2 Parent Junior School 

                      Walkaround 2.15pm 

 

Fri   5   Jul    Y2 Formby Beach 

 

Tue  9  Jul     Y2 Parent Junior School 

                      Information Meeting 2.15pm 
 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

 
Monday       Running Club    Mrs Davin 

                                              Mrs Duthie 

                      Enterprise       Mrs Cullen 

                      Art                  Miss Clarke 

                      Science           Miss Daniels 

                      Sport              Yinka 

                      Dance              Miss Kervin 

                                              Miss Sturdy 

 

                      Club times 3.00 – 3.45pm 

 

                      Family Support Drop-in 

                      9-10am Community Room  

Tuesday 

 

Wednesday   Teddy Bears Picnic 

                       (new reception children) 

 

Thursday     Teddy Bears Picnic 

                       (new reception children) 

      

Friday        Biscuit Day – 1K  to bring  

                      biscuits   

 

                      Own Clothes Day 

                      (bring a bottle)  

  

 

ATTENDANCE 

 
Bluebells  (Mrs Gordon) 

                    (Mrs Mullock)    100% 

Daffodils (Mrs. Davin)      96% 

Poppies (Miss Kervin)   96% 

Tulips  (Mrs. Cullen)     92% 

Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)     95% 

Sunflowers (Mrs. White)    97% 

 

Fantastic attendance Bluebells with 

100% for the week before the half 

term! This is amazing, keep it up! 

 

Overall Attendance 

96% 

 

 

Enterprise 
 

This year the Enterprise team have been 

working hard making plastic flowers out of 

recycled plastic bottles. A local business run by 

Sandfield Park School have asked if we would 

like to sell our product in their coffee shop on 

Derby Lane. Some of the team took the 

flowers along on Wednesday and set up posters 

and price tags in the café. If you fancy a 

coffee then pop along to Sandy Café and 

maybe even buy one of our flowers. 

 

Money Week 

 
Monday 17th June is Money Week. 

Throughout the week the children will be 

learning the skills, knowledge and 

confidence in money matters to thrive in 

society. They will also be learning about the 

role that money plays in their lives including 

how to manage their money, keep it safe, 

choices about spending money and what 

influences those choices. 

 

LifeSavers 

 
The launch of our new LifeSavers club on 

Wednesday was a great success with lots of 

children paying in their savings to their 

account. Don’t forget LifeSavers will be 

held every Tuesday at 8.30am – 8.50am. 

There will be another opportunity to sign up 

in September for anyone wishing to join the 

club. 


